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I am just as concerned with public safety as any Oregon citizen. This is why we have 

laws and jails. This measure will only impact law abiding citizens. It is only another 

feel good measure. Concealed carry is already restricted in many places. I question 

the real motive here. Mental heath and drug addition is the real problem here. Lets 

deal with these issues and do not take away rights from law abiding citizens. And we 

need to lock up  people who break our laws, especially when firearms are involved. 


